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Recent Events

● Labor-Management 
Conference and Solutions 
Team

● Special Education Workshops
● High School Principal 

Meeting-getting into 
classrooms

● Rethinking “Parents as 
Partners Conference” this 
school year

● College Awareness Month
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Budget Reductions
Reminder: We have committed to 10m 
in reductions for the 19-20 school year 
and 4m to balance the budget.  Staff is 
working on proposals for the Board to be 
brought over the fall. A study session 
will also be scheduled for Wednesday 
November 7th.  (This will also include 
enrollment information as previously 
scheduled.)

Student Achievement
Tonight we will look at both SBAC data 
and early literacy data from our first 
benchmark

Roadmap Update



4

Upcoming
● State of the Schools Breakfast 

Friday October 12th

● Elementary and Middle Principal 
Meeting next Tuesday

● First Map Planning Session: 
Monday October 22nd at Riverside 
at 6:30pm

● Next Board Meeting, Wednesday 
Oct. 17th


